


Sec. 1121. Requirements for Actuary Study on Pension System Initiatives.

Prior to the City Attorney providing a title and summary pursuant to Section 451(a) for any
proposed changes to City employee retirement benefits pursuant to the initiative process whether
by ordinance or Charter amendment, each aftected pension systemn shall complete an actuarial
study delineating the cost and or savings of proposed changes to the affected pension system,
The study shall be completed by the affected pension system’s contract actuary and shall use
existing system actuarial assumptions and actuarial data to the greatest extent possible. The
proponents of the initiative shall pay for such studies in accordance with the terms and
conditions of the existing contract between the affected pension system and the actuary, and
prior to the actuary beginning such studies. Such studies shall include a fiscal summary of the
proposed changes. This fiscal summary shall be included in the petition for such proposed
changes, so that voters reviewing the petition have information on the costs and or savings of
proposed changes.




